
Secretary / Ministry of Health & Indigenous Medical Services
Secretary / Ministry of Public Administration,  Home Affairs and Provincial Councils &

Local Government
Attn:        Officer-in-chargeof

Dear sir / Madam,                                                                               Foreign Training

Animal Emerging Diseases: Surveillance, Diagnosis, Prevention and Control
-      Fi.om   :     26thAugustto o9th september  2020,  Thailand

The  Government of Thailand  has  invited  nominations from  eligible  Government Officials  in  Sri
Lanka  for  the  above  training  programme.  The  details  of the  programme  and  guidelines  for
Thailand's Annual  lntemational Training Course (AITC) are attached for your information.

Qualifications:
Candidates   must  possess  qualifications  as  specified   in   "Guidelines  for  Thailand's  Annual
lntemational Training  Programme" No.  2 "Qualifications" including the followings.

-       Experiences  in  the  field  of  Zoon  tic  Diseases,  Epidemiology  and  Veterinary  Public

Health.
•       University Graduated in  relevant fields with basic knowledge in animal diseases.

You are kindly requested to submit one nomination from the relevant officials in provincial
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1.     Dully  filled  Application   Form  must  be  filled   in  typed-block  letter  along   with  certified

copies  of the certificates  of Academic  and  Professional  Qualifications  in  four sets  -

(two originals and two photocopies)
2.    The completed Medical Report (two on.ginals and two photocopies)
3.    Four  Photocopies  of the  passport  (names  written  in  the  forms  must  be  the  same  as

appear in the passport)
4.     Duly filled  ERD form "Essential  Information of the nominee" (Original Copy only).

The,Government  clearance  to  leave  the  country  to  participate  in  this  programme  has  to  be
obtained only after the offer is granted to the nominee.

Your eariy response in this regard  is highly appreciated.

Yuurs  faithfully

IN\' \
L A Y  DarsHanle De Silva
DirectorITA Division

for Director General










